
 
 
 

Memorandum Micro #212 
 
 
To:  UNC Health System Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians,  
  Housestaff, Clinical Nursing Coordinators, Department Heads and  
  Supervisors 
 
From:  Melissa B. Miller, PhD 
  Director, Clinical Microbiology Laboratory 
 
  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
  Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Date:   October 14, 2022   
 
Subject:  Temporary Change to Gastrointestinal Pathogen Panel Testing 
 

Effective October 12, 2022, the UNC Medical Center Clinical (UNCMC) Microbiology Laboratory 
will temporarily send orders for Gastrointestinal Pathogen Panel (EPIC: LAB6053) on stool to 
UNC Rex Hospital. This is due to manufacturer supply shortages. The test used at Rex reports 
more targets than the one used at UNCMC. There are no changes to specimen collection.  
Details on the test performed at Rex can be found here: Rex GI Panel Test  
 
Questions can be directed to the Molecular Microbiology Lab (984-974-1820) or Dr. Melissa 
Miller at Melissa.Miller@unchealth.unc.edu    
 

http://www.crlonline.com/lco/action/doc/retrieve/docid/rexral/6967403?cesid=4tzhRBnXqFC&searchUrl=%2Flco%2Faction%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dgastrointestinal%26t%3Dname%26acs%3Dtrue%26acq%3Dgastrointestin

